TALLYGAROOPNA PRIMARY SCHOOL NO.3067





Victoria Street, Tallygaroopna

Phone 03 58298264 Fax 03 58298244 <u>tallygaroopna.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au</u>

Website - http://www.tally-ps-3067.vic.edu.au/ Mobile 0403625625 / 0411960164

Facebook Page - <u>Click here</u>

SCHOOL VALUES - RESPECT, HONESTY & INCLUSION

MINI NEWSLETTER

- $\underline{\textbf{1. Bus Meeting}}$ All families who are hoping to utilise the bus for 2015 are requested to attend a formal Bus Meeting at Tallygaroopna Primary School on Thursday 11^{th} December at 7pm. This meeting will involve informing families of the current rules and regulations in regard to bus use and some specific issues regarding travel for the bus in 2015. Hopefully, this will be a win / win for everyone. This time and date will be confirmed on Thursday's excursion.
- <u>2. Flagpole Issue</u> We need to get down our Australian Flag which is a little weathered. If anyone can help with this contact the office ASAP. We are hoping to get a new Flag soon.
- <u>3. Water Safety Program</u> This is on tomorrow and students involved will travel with Mr Brodie tomorrow from midday and return at approximately 3pm. The girls (Leah, Brittany, Mikayla, Bailey and Kelsie) will be in the water from 12.30pm until 2pm.
- <u>4. End of Year Excursion</u> This is planned for Thursday and we will leave by bus from Tally PS at 7am and we aim to return by 6pm. Please be prompt in the morning so that we can stick to activity bookings for the day. NO LUNCH ORDERS OBVIOUSLY.
- 5. Orientation Program The final Orientation Day for the year will be held on Tuesday 9th December.
- <u>6. Curriculum Day</u> The next Curriculum Day (Report Writing) is scheduled for Friday 5^{th} December no OSH Care on this day (pupil free). All families are encouraged to make arrangements for this day ASAP.
- 7. OSH Care is available only on Wednesday this week because of the End of Year Excursion and the Curriculum Day on Friday.
- 8. Working Bee Bernie O'Brien is planning on spreading some rock around seating and uneven areas around the school on Thursday morning. If any families are able to assist on this day contact Bernie or the school. The rock will be arriving at school on Wednesday afternoon.
- 9. Library Library is on this week on Wednesday. This is our last library session for the year so don't forget those library books!
- 10. AASC This program continues this week. Basketball will be on Monday and BMX will be on Tuesday. The last 2 sessions of BMX will be held at the BMX track in Shepparton and permission forms must be returned by tomorrow. We will travel by bus on these days. These dates are 2nd December and the 9th December.
- $\underline{11. \text{ School Parents Tea}}$ This is scheduled for Monday 8^{th} December at 7pm at the Aussie. All parents are welcome to come along to this informal social night. Can numbers be given to Karen at the office please.
- 12. School Concert / Graduation Night This is scheduled for Tuesday 16th December with a BBQ tea available from 6.20pm and then the formal part of the night beginning at 7pm. We hope to conclude the night by 8pm. More specific details will be in next week's newsletter.
- 13. Reports These will go home to families on Monday 15th December.
- 14. Term 4 Dismissal Term 4 finishes on Friday 19th December, with students being dismissed at 2.25pm as per normal.





R.I.P Phillip Hughes (63 not out forever)
David Brodie (Teaching Principal)
The normal full edition newsletter will go home next week